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Southampton, New York 11989 December 23,2009

Ms. Sassower:

I write in response to your November 24 andNovember 27,2009letters to the New york State
Commission on Judicial Nomination, sent to the attention of Commission Counsel Stephen p.
Younger.

The Commission received and considered a number of comments to our proposed rules. All
members of the Commission received copies of all of the comments r"rein"d, including yours,
and all comments were considered by the Commissioners and counsel to the Commission.

At this time, there are no plans to post the cornments on our website. The Commission will
make the comments available to you for inspection, subject to potential redactions necessary to
prevent the inadvertent release of sensitive or confidential information. Please contact me to
schedule an appointrnent at mufually convenient time.

Lastly, the subject matter list of records in the possession of the Commission has not yet been
completed. It will be forwarded to you upon completion. Numerous records of the Commission
are available on the Commission's website, www.nysegov.com/cjn.
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